
Special REACH/EMS 
Newsletter 

 

Hello To Everyone!  This is a special newsletter to once again highlight our 
important partnership with REACH Air Medevac, SVFD, and all EMS services in 
Sonoma Valley. 

I have had the privilege of visiting with numerous teams over the past two years 
and I can’t emphasize enough how precious our involvement with them is.  
Having Sonoma Skypark as a transfer location is much appreciated by all the 
pilots and vehicle drivers.   

As my time here as Manager comes to a close on Friday March 24, I feel the 
relationship with these teams is the most precious legacy I leave, and I hope an 
enduring one. 

Sonoma Skypark is a jewel to many folks, and I’m hoping it stands the test of 
time and remains a viable and thriving part of the community. 

Hosting the EMS teams will help ensure that. 

 
June 7, 2021 first REACH visit 

 



October 13, 2021 

 

 

February 28, 2022 

 



June 12, 2022 

 

 

July 25, 2022 

 



August 2022 

 



September 2022 

 



October 6, 2022 

 



November 2022 

 
 

March 22, 2023 

 



March 22, 2023 – Gary giving me a thumbs up as a goodbye! 

 



March 22,2023 – Gary and team departing 

 

 

 

May all of your journeys be safe, happy, prosperous,  

and fulfilling. 

 

Thank you for your wonderful comments and feedback  

for my Newsletters during the past two years. 

 

Sincerely, tina louise masquelier 


